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Journeying Together in Christ 

9 October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Unfortunately, due to a family emergency, Mrs Barron will not be at school this week. 

Miss McGonigle will be overseeing the running of the class to ensure there is no impact 

on pupils’ learning.   

 

We will therefore be rescheduling the ‘6 week in’ meeting originally due to take place 

tomorrow morning and also, Mrs Barron’s parent consultation appointments. EYFS 

Fairytale Dress up day will go ahead on Friday as scheduled. 

 

The ‘6 week in’ meeting will now take place next Monday morning 16th of October in 

the hall from 9-9.45am. 

 

Mrs Barron’s parent consultations will take place next Monday 16th of October and 

Tuesday 17th of October after school. The office will be in touch with you to arrange 

a new appointment time. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mr Croghan 

Headteacher 

mailto:office@st-catherines.w-sussex.sch.uk

